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Hi Lois,

Highways would not permit it as it will restrict the view of the junction for traffic

Rebecca Bevis

Senior Permit Coordinator
Residents Services

London Borough of Hillingdon

Network Operations - 2E/05

Civic Centre
High Street
Uxbridge
uB8 1UW

@ Book time to meet with me

From: Los ine [

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 8:16 AM

To: Rebecca Bevis

Subject: FW: Street Trading Consultation - food vehicle at 92 Pield Heath Road, Uxbridge, UB8
3NJ

Hi Rebecca

In light of Wayne’s absence this week are you able to give a view from a Highways perspective on
this application please? Thanks

Last date for Reps is 9t May. Thanks
Kind regards

Lois

Mrs Lois King

Principal Licensing Officer
Licensing Service

3S/08 Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW
Hillingdon Council





